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7 November 2023

Dear Parents,

Re: Y2 & KS2 Football Sessions

Having been very excited that Burnley FC are running football training sessions on Wednesdays for Year
2 and KS2 boys they have now just contacted me to change the day.

Instead of Wednesdays they now have to change it to a Tuesdays.

I know some children have already signed up for Maths Mysteries on a Tuesday and that will remain
the sume. Unfortunately, it might mean that some of these boys will miss out on the football training
this time but there will be plenty of opportunities later in the year.

We will now combine the Football sessions and the KS2 Boys Sports on a Tuesday. If a child has
already signed up for KS2 Boys Sports we will refund the money we charged.

I apologise if your child signed up for the football sessions on a Wednesday but now are unable to do it
due to the change of day.

If your child cannot now do the football sessions on a Tuesday could you please drop me a quick email
to let me know and I will take them off the list. No need to do anything if they can still take part in the
sessions on a Tuesday.

Sorry for the confusion and the inconvenience.

Best wishes,

Elizabeth Maskell

Headteacher Elizabeth Maskell
B.Ed (Hons), N.P.Q.H.




